
Mink farming and fur production are both inhumane and irrelevant in modern society. With the added risk factor of pathogen transfer 
like COVID19 from mink to humans and native wildlife, it is now even more critical to ban this practice in Oregon. With the proven 
link to fur farming, poor animal welfare and and infectious zoonotic disease, I strongly urge legislators to acknowledge this and pass 
SB832. 


